
 
 

Ref: GL08/2020 

 

23 March, 2020 

Subject:  Postponement of the Company’s Annual Holidays   

Attention: The President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Pursuant to the Cabinet resolution to postpone the Songkran Festival from 13 – 15 April 2020 until 

further notice in order to reduce the risk of Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.  

 

Group Lease Public Company Limited (“the Company”) hereby announces that 13 – 16 April 2020 as 

the Company’s working days. The new dates of holidays will be notified later, in compliance with the 

further issued resolution of the Cabinet. 

 

 

   
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 

 

บรษัิท กรุป๊ลสี จ ำกดั (มหำชน) 

GROUP LEASE PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED 


